
 Join us for an inspiring webinar featuring six 
Loyola Institute for Ministry (LIM) students as they share
how their course on synodality and their experiences in

Rome have transformed their understanding of the
Church and their ministries. Through personal stories of

listening, dialogue and shared discernment, they’ll offer a
vision for a more inclusive and collaborative Church,
inspiring hope and renewal for the future of ministry.
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